Dyers Hall Road
Leytonstone
London E11 4AE

Connaught

School for Girls Headteacher — Mr A. Silk (MA)

seize the day

FRIENDS OF CONNAUGHT

Dear Parents/carers

The Friends of Connaught are busy preparing for our first fundraiser of the academic year, which will be A Winter
Fair taking place on Wednesday 18" December at 3.30pm — 5pm here at the school. This will be a fun filled
afternoon for all the students and parents/carers.

More details of the event and how else you can support will follow soon .....

To make the fundraiser successful we are sourcing sponsorship from local businesses and Trading Places, a local
estate agent who have previously supported our events and have agreed to continue this relationship, by sponsoring
our Winter Fair. This support will be a monetary donation and an iPad towards our raffle.

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

We need parents, carers, friends or family to commit to having an advertising board outside their property for a
couple of weeks before the event, these will be removed straight after the event. Once you agree we will take into
consideration any special requirements you have e.g. where you would like to position the board at the front of your
property.

This is a small way to help the Friends of Connaught to kick start our fundraising. If you would like to support us
please email connaughtschoolpta@gmail.com with your contact details, one of the team will contact you to obtain
your address details.

This request is time sensitive as we need to send the list of addresses to Trading Places by Friday 15" November so
they can start the process of creating the boards. We have not yet reached our maximum quota of boards needed for
the sponsorship to go ahead, so please consider this small request so we don’t lose out.

Many of you will have already come from primary schools where there has been an active PTA so will know that
having support from parents is paramount and any support is greatly appreciated.

In secondary schools the dynamics of meeting parents is very minimal so we would love as many parents to join our
mailing list or support us when we send out requests for help

Thank you
Samim Patel

Chair of Friends of Connaught
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